
TITLE I
FALL NIGHT

Parents, please join us as we discuss
and review important information on
Title I topics that affect our campus,
students, and community throughout
the school year. Your attendance is

valued and appreciated. Hope to see
you there! 

Missouri City Middle School

Thursday
August 28 , 2025th

For More Information, contact Julia Mejicanos

281-634-4258

COME AND JOIN US

5:00pm - 5:30pm


